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3 May 2024  

 

Newly Notice on Kwai Cheong Road Branch Services 

 

Please be informed that our services offered at Kwai Cheong Road Branch (Address: 40 Kwai 

Cheong Road, Kwai Chung, New Territories.) will be resumed on 10 May 2024. 

 

Customers may also enjoy our convenient banking services via diversified electronic channels 

like Internet Banking, Mobile Banking, Phone Banking and ATMs. 

 

For enquiries, please call our Personal Customer Service Hotline at (852) 3988 2388. 

 

 

- End - 


